PCSO Monthly Ward Update

Welcome to your monthly South Portslade update, from your local ward PCSO Corriene
Lynfield 43268

Ward Priorities:

- Shoplifting taking place at some stores on Boundary Road as well as the
supermarkets in the area.
- ASB including irresponsible use of e-hikes.

Ward Update

lam aware of ongoing ASB in the ward, and this will most likely increase before it
quietens down due to the weather, and | am aware that the school holidays will be a
busy period.

I am hopefulthat | will be able to get back outinto my ward in the next coming weeks.

Ward Patrols

Unfortunately, | am still light duties and therefore | have not been personally able to get
outinto South Portslade myself. However, my esteemed colleagues have been covering
some ward patrols for me.



Community Meetings

Again, due to not being operationall have not been able to attend anyin person
meetings.

If there are any meetings or visits you would like, then please do let me know so | can
help arrange and get a colleague of mine to attend on my behalf.

Incidents of Note

I am aware that the Co-operative on ABINGER ROAD has been targeted recently with
theft and assaults.

Thefts at TESCOs Express
Criminal Damage in LOCKS HILL



